

AAN/TO
Hilus Intermediale Projektforschung
attn. Herwig Turk
Praterstr. 76/9a
A-1020 Wien
Austria

BETREFT/SUBJECT

REFERENTIE/REFERENCE DISHII

AMSTERDAM 26 Jan 1994

Dear Herwig,

Finally the renovating and moving of studios and offices has come to an end. By the end of this week the new exhibition space should become available. We plan the opening of the first exhibition (Martijn Veldhoen and lan van Riel) on February the 18th. This opening will be combined with the opening of the new spaces and an introduction to the lab and other facilities to everyone who is interested.

Anyway, we will keep you informed and soon a new information leaflet and pricelist will be send to you.

How have you been? Bussy, no doubt.

I apologize for not sending you the enclosed material earlier, but I hope it will still serve it's purpose.

You can keep these copies in your archive, but as you know, you should never use them for public screenings without our prior permission.

All the best to you and Christine and Max,

Minam Coelho